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        Morice Town Primary Academy
‘Not height alone but foundation’
Charlotte Street, Plymouth, PL2 1RJ



                           Telephone: 01752  567609

Website: www.moricetownprimary.co.uk                         Email: morice.town.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk
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RE: Cononavirus Update


Friday 13th March 2020


Dear Parents and Carers





The school regularly receives advice from both the Department of Health and our academy Trust Executive board. The current guidance is not to close schools and carry on as normal, however we are taking measures to reduce the possibilities of infections. From today and until further notice:





All school trips are cancelled and any money collected for trips will be refunded. This includes all sporting, cultural and educational visits.


All large gatherings of parents such as assemblies will also be cancelled so there will not be any class assemblies, mother’s day lunch or the end of term governor award assembly.


Parents’ evenings planned for next week will continue as they pose a low risk and only involve a limited number of people.


Events planned for later in the summer e.g. sports day etc. we will make a decision nearer the time depending on the advice available.





We will continue with our enhanced cleaning regime and encourage the children to regularly wash their hands especially before eating etc. More information and advice is available on the NHS website,





� HYPERLINK "https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19" �https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19�





I appreciate that this is a worrying time for all of us and I will keep you updated should the advice or guidance change.








Yours faithfully 








�








Joe Roberts


Executive Headteacher

















Morice Town Primary Academy is part of the Reach South Family of schools 
info@reachsouth.org

